
 

 

Product Notification Letter 

Suspension of SPIRIT TX-only device shipment:  

STS1TXQTR and S2-LPTXQTR 
 

 

SPIRIT TX-only device shipments are suspended until further notice due to significant changes of 

manufacturing scenario 

Running businesses and design activities currently based on either STS1TXQTR or S2-LPTXQTR 

are strongly advised to be moved to the corresponding full-featured SPIRIT family transceivers, 

respectively SPIRIT1QTR and S2-LPQTR. 

 

The equivalence of the suggested replacement parts is in terms of both pin-to-pin compatibility and 

TX functionalities and performances of the RF output circuitry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27th 2022 

PART NUMBER (CP) REPLACEMENT (CP) 

STS1TXQTR SPIRIT1QTR 

S2-LPTXQTR S2-LPQTR 


